
Mr. Amon Carter 
Star Telegram 
Ft. Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

717 Maynard Avenue 
Knoxville, Tennessee 
June 27, 1947 

Please accept my thanks for the wonderful Saturday night spent 
at your ranch, June 7th. 

As a member of the visiting Aviation Writers Association, I 
shall alw.vs remember you and your swell Texas hospitality. 

Sincerely, 

C///-~ 
Glenn E. McNeil 
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